Special Town Meeting
April 8, 2019

Article 1
Sidewalks

This appropriation of $310,000.00 will provide funding for new concrete
sidewalks, grass strips and granite curbing on one side of Highland
Avenue.

As part of the ongoing capital improvements to the Town of Saugus
water infrastructure, the 2019 project will include the replacement of
approximately 1,000 linear feet of water line and a water main on
Highland Avenue. This will replace a water main that has had multiple
breaks as well as to improve flow for the new Middle School/High
School and fire protection as recommend in the Water Master Plan. As
a result of these capital improvements being completed, the Town can
now make the necessary improvements to the sidewalk on Highland
Avenue to provide safer travel for pedestrians such as students and
residents. This project will have a positive impact on the entire
neighborhood.

The funding source for this appropriation will be a borrowing
authorization.
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